
 

 

 

 

Oral proponent testimony on HB 2494 

Cardiac Emergency Response Plans and AEDs in schools 

By  

Leah Fliter 

Assistant Executive Director for Advocacy 

Kansas Association of School Boards 

Lfliter@kasb.org  

In 

Senate Education Committee 

March 18, 2024 

 

Good afternoon, Madam Chair and members of the committee. 

KASB appears today in support of HB 2494. 

KASB’s member-approved legislative policies support efforts to keep our students, staff, and 
patrons safe and healthy.  

We appreciate and applaud the work of Chair Thomas, the members of the House Education 
Committee, the American Heart Association, the State Board of Education, USA-Kansas, 
KSHSAA, and KNEA to develop a bill that will allow school districts to implement life-saving 
measures through the use of AEDs and Cardiac Emergency Response Plans.  

Thank you. 
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